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23 March 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Changes to school calendar 

We have had to make a number of changes to our school calendar to enable us to 

accommodate important events after the recent lockdown. For example, some of our 

assessment weeks and parents’ meeting dates have had to change. In addition, year 10 and 

11 students will be taking final Summer Assessments as part of the process for deciding 

Centre Assessed Grades (CAGs) in May and we wanted to let you know when these are so 

that you can support your son/daughter with revision and preparation.  

The key events are as follows: 

Year 7 

• w/c 21 June: Assessment Week – (moved from w/c 24 May) 

• 5 July:  DCP grades to parents via SIMs app (moved from 28 June) 

Year 9 

• w/c 26 April: Assessment Week (moved from w/c 4 May) 

• 23 June: Progress Evening (moved from 10 June) 

• 28 June: DCP grades to parents via SIMs app (date stays the same)  

Year 10 

• 31 March: Creative iMedia and GCSE Religious Studies PPEs  

• w/c 10 May: GCSE Religious Studies – Summer assessment (additional date) 

• 7 June: PPEs (moved from 15 March) 

• 6 May: Progress meeting for parents (moved from 22 April) 

Year 11 

• 10 -21 May: GCSE summer assessments (additional dates)  

• 4 May and 6 May: GCSE Food Preparation & Nutrition NEA (Practical Assessments) 

• 24 May and 26 May: GCSE Drama practical Assessment 

Other dates 

• 30 June: Year 6 Transition Day (additional date) 

You can find details of school events on our school website. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Escott-New 

Assistant Head Teacher 


